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Nareka Jacques

From: Monte Graham 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 12:54 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Dedicated Pickleball Courts for Centenial Park

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors: 
 
My wife & I moved to Sidney from the lower mainland 4 years ago. We very much enjoyed the use of the 4 dedicated 
pickleball courts at Wain Road unƟl they were closed. 
We understand there is a possibility that a tennis court at Centennial Park could be converted, at no cost to taxpayers, to 
4 dedicated Pickleball courts. 
Given the extreme lack of pickleball courts in the area, we do hope that this proposal will be approved. 
Thank you for your consideraƟon. 
 
Monte & Bev Graham 
103-9820 Seaport Place 
Sidney V8L 4X3 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
“The informaƟon contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidenƟal informaƟon of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. DisseminaƟon, distribuƟon or duplicaƟon 
of this communicaƟon is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 




